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I am both suprised and disappointed that Kevin Mannix of all people would propose 

more bureaucracy to spend more money studying something that has already been 

studied multiple times by multiple agencies.  We need another task force to study 

another bridge about as much as we need another taxing district to pay for it.  We 

should be trying to reduce travel and associated climate changing emissions, 

hopefully while maintaining a viable economy.  Money will be desperately needed for 

that purpose.  Don't spend it on a boondoggle mostly benefiting developers.  

Dan Keeley 


